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Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on 
Tuesday 13th November 2018, at 7.15pm. 

 
Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle – Chairman, Mrs. M. Birkitt, G. Lockwood, C. 

McGann, Mrs. L. Harley, M. Westmoreland, J. Longdon (NCC), K. 
E. Rigby (BBC) & Mrs. J. Murden (Trowell PC). 

   
Clerk -  Mrs. A. K. Mitchell 
 

 
 The Chairman opened the meeting, thanked everyone for their attendance. 
  
 The Clerk was asked if she had contacted Martyn Barratt Transport regarding the 

report of vehicle debris on the verges adjacent to the company’s premises.  It was 
noted that an email has been sent but no response had been received at this time. 

 
 As there were no further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum 

was closed at approximately 7.25pm. 
 
 
 
 Signed................................................................................Chairman 
  
 Date...................................................................................................... 


